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Hi, my name is Anfisa Piatkoff from Keizer, Oregon and | oppose House Bill 3063.
This is not a Pro-Vax VS Anti-Vax issue.
This is a discrimination and parental rights issue.

This infringes on my parental rights to choose which vaccines | want to administer to my
children without being coerced.

The administration of each and every vaccine is a personal decision between a health care
provider and parent, not the decision of the oregon health authority or any other
government entity.

We cannot allow our government to coerce people into accepting ANY medical procedure,
including Vaccines. They do not come without risks regardless of how beneficial they may
be, and parents must be allowed to weigh the risks vs benefit of each one for each
individual child.

If it is a public health issue, then why are kids in online charter schools not exempt? They
would not be in a classroom with other kids every day and would not be a "threat" to the
others.

Oregon already has high vaccination rates across the state and there were no more cases
of measles in 2018 as any other year. There is no "emergency" in Oregon to warrant such
an overreach of government.

This is a dangerous step in taking choice away from parents.

Please vote NO to this bill and protect parental rights.
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